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This week we have been learning about sharks.  
The children have found out that sharks are a type of fish, with cold blood and gills. 
We have seen very small sharks that fit in your hand and enormous sharks that are 

bigger than our classroom! Most are the size of a human.  
We have talked about sharks teeth. They have an average of 5 rows of teeth and 

whenever one falls out another one grows…unlike us! We have revisited how we take 
care of our teeth and we have reinforced that we must clean our teeth twice a day. 
We also saw a real shark’s jaw, which was amazing. The rows of teeth were so clear 

to spot. 
We have made a collage of a shark, focussing on sharp teeth. 

 
 

In phonics we have read decodable sentences about a shark, using the sounds that we 
know. We are getting good at reading more fluently as a class. 

We have also read and written words with -ed endings. We know that this makes 
them in the past and that it can be said 3 ways t (jumped), id (hunted) or d 

(screeched). 
 

In maths we have been making number sentences, looking at how many legs there are 
in the sea eg octopus and diver is 8+2 so here are 10 legs. We have counted on from 

5 and made amounts of money up to 10p. 
 

Next week is Sports Day on Tuesday. Please do read Mrs Shipp’s guide carefully 
when it is emailed to you as this has lots of information you will need. The Summer 
Fair is straight after school. Thank you to those who have offered some help to the 

PTA. We are looking forward to a busy, fun Tuesday. 
 

It is our last Reading Café on Wednesday morning. It would be great to see you there 
is you are able to come, 9.15 – 10.15. 

 
Parents evening for Reception will be Monday 10th, Tuesday 11th and Wednesday 

12th of July. Booking form will be open soon. Keep your eyes peeled!  
 

Have a super weekend! 


